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2015

1444

P

Croftdown road

Mr.
Manjeet
S

Gill

nw51sb
48 York Rise

LONDON

NW5 18B

| strongly feel the current scheme is inappropriate for the
area. Firstly the scale of the building work is too large, with
21 residential units being created. | feel a smaller scheme,

of say 3-5 units makes much more sense in the small space.

Additionally | am very concerned at the loss of light the new
scheme will cause for myself as my back garden locks
directly onto the current bowling club. Furthermore | feel me
any my family will lose a lot of privacy in the garden, as the
new flats will directly overlook us. My garden is already
lower than the bowling club, the new flats would tower over
the garden making my uneasy about enjoying the garden
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due to loss of privacy. Lastly we feel the huge scale of the
scheme will vastly increase traffic in the area. The streets
around the bowling club are already very narrow and hard to
drive in, further traffic will only exacerbate the problem

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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